Licensing Section, iEH & T
Herefordshire Council, L ;
8, St Owen Street, o |
Hereford, ‘
HR1 2PJ.

For the attention of Mr. F. Spriggs ’ TO: i
28", April, 2017.
Dear Sir,

Re. Hereford Fish and Chips, 60 Commercial Road, Hereford, HR1 2DP.

I am writing to strongly object to the application of 19". April, 2017 for the above
business and its intended opening hours for trade to 4.00 a.m or 4.30 a.m. on
Thursdays to Sundays inclusive and also on public holidays. I would also mention
that, from existing experience, that the activity relating to this trading carries on past
the agreed closing hours with removing customers, closing down, bagging up rubbish
etc.

I have lost count of the number of objections 1 ||| GcNEGNGNEEE

have made involving Commercial Road businesses extending their trading hours and
can only say that the amount of disruption in the early hours of certain days of the
week is increasing to an unacceptable level.

feel particularly vulnerable and find it especially frightening when there is
shouting outside and fights break out, as they often do, and then the police arrive with
the flashing lights on their vehicles and carry out arrests.

Family and friends that have stayed overnight | EEMllllcan, and will, testify to the
disruption already existing, without anything extra adding to it, and I can invite



councillors or council staff to come and stay- at weekends and experience
for themselves what goes on.

One can only speculate that, if this state of affairs is allowed to continue without
suitable restraints, eventually Commercial Road will be open for trade twenty four
hours every day.

Yours faithfull






